
Product Recall

TWL14637

For information about the recall 
process, phone 0800 422 274 

during business hours or contact any 
The Warehouse Ltd store.

Babywise Metro Umbrella Stroller

We apologise for any inconvenience caused.

There is only one batch affected. It can be 
also recognised by the following numbers.

Model Number: BB300C
Barcode: 94000 2365178

No other strollers are affected.

The Warehouse Ltd wishes to advise customers that we have undertaken an 
independent safety test on the Babywise Metro Umbrella Stroller. This test has 
highlighted some potential safety issues making it unfi t for purpose, therefore 
regrettably, we have made the decision to recall a particular batch.

Customer safety is of paramount importance
and therefore The Warehouse is recalling the 
Babywise Metro Umbrella Stroller.

If customers have purchased this stroller (marked 
with the Babywise brand logo below) between
1st April 2012 - 1st August 2012, they should 
stop using it immediately. This product should 
then be returned to any The Warehouse store for 
a full refund with or without a receipt.


